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Pollution scrubber waste MUST NOT be permitted in the coastal waters of Washington State in
general and in the Seattle area in particular.

All the scrubbers are doing is converting air pollution into water pollution and dumping this fossil
fuel combustion wastewater straight into the ocean - and the scrubber system be BANNED, as
should all air and water pollution.

In high traffic inlets like Puget Sound, the build up of scrubber dumping is compounding and has
serious implications on endangered species like Orca whales.


